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Watts Remy

From: Carol Lemley <carollemley@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 4:05 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Support SB926 Stop Aerial Spray on State Lands

Chairman Dembrow and members of the Senate Environment and Natural Resources Committee: 
 
I am writing to you to plead for your support for SB926. Our Oregon State Forests include watersheds that people 
depend on for clean drinking water, and spraying them with toxic chemicals is an abhorrent practice.  
 
We are fortunate that Federal Public Lands are free of the practice of aerial spraying, allowing people to enjoy the mixed 
uses available to them of these beautiful lands, without free of poisoning. 
 
Oregon once had a reputation for protecting the natural environment. Our State public lands/State Forests should be 
free of aerial spraying of toxic chemicals. Humans and wildlife deserve safety on these lands. 
 
I urge you to vote in support of SB926. 
 
Sincerely, 
Carol Lemley 
 
 


